Donald Guidry
123 Main Street, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19335
Dfguidry@mail.widener.edu
(610) 555-3986

February 13, 2013
Ms. Rachel Donohue
Area Coordinator 
Widener University

One University Place

Chester, Pennsylvania  19013
Dear Ms. Donohue:

Susan Trahan, one of your current resident assistants, recommended that I contact you regarding the R.A. openings for next fall.  Her enthusiasm about the great work the RAs do with Widener students is contagious.  I have caught her enthusiasm and want to contribute to building a safe and fun living environment at Widener.
How can I contribute to your success?  It appears to me that RAs need to be leaders, great problem solvers, responsible and mature, and community builders.  If this is so, I’m your guy.  My supervisor at Crozer Medical’s emergency room often calls me an “old soul,” because of my mature and thoughtful approach to my work as an admissions clerk.  He regularly points me out as an example of completing our confidential patient paperwork accurately and efficiently.  My volunteer work with underprivileged children at Soccer for Success has taught me great, leadership skills, as well as compassion and listening skills.  Through my experience as an SGA representative, I’ve learned how to advocate and problem solve for my fellow students. Building a stronger, more dynamic community at Widener was and has been my focus in this role.
I want to be an R.A. because I am looking for meaningful work to help pay for my college expenses.  I believe that this experience would give me a great sense of purpose, as well as lighten the burden of paying for my education.  I also know that I would be sharing with Widener the many valuable skills I’ve learned while being a student here.  I can’t wait to serve my fellow students, and hope you will agree that I am a strong candidate.  
Sincerely, 

Donald Guidry
